
Report of the Budget Committee 
to the 29th IGRA Annual Convention 

 
The budget committee meeting was called to order at 10:30 am on Friday, November 15, 
2012 with six individuals representing six member associations as follows: 
 

Jai Crystal  AGRA 
Janie Van Santen ARGRA 
Robert Thurtell CGRA 
Ricky Walker  GSGRA 
Forrest Mason  MGRA 
Frank Mazzo  TGRA 

 
The preliminary budget was approved at the IGRA Board of Director’s meeting on 
Thursday.  It was presented to the committee and discussed at length. 
 
The budget for 2014 reflects IGRA convention as an association-hosted event and IGRA 
Dance, Gay Games rodeo, Finals Rodeo, Royalty Competition, and University are IGRA 
productions. 
 
Because Gay Games rodeo and Finals Rodeo are a major portion of the total budget, the 
committee suggested that each of these committees reaffirm their respective budgets. The 
chair went to both committees meetings with that suggestion.  The Finals Rodeo did 
realign their budget but Gay Games wanted to wait until the next meeting to make their 
adjustment. 
 
After discussion with the President, it was suggested that any adjustments wait until the 
next meeting so it could also reflect any changes coming from this convention. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:45 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David G. Hill 
Budget Committee 
 


